
COMMENTS 

The Borough of Cresskill has posted on its website a status report and analysis of the 
implementation of its Housing Element and Fair Share Plan. Interested parties are invited to 
comment on the report; whether any sites no longer present a realistic opportunity and should be 
replaced; and whether any mechanisms to meet unmet need should be revised or supplemented. 

The Borough's report includes a status report as to its satisfaction of its very low income 
requirements, including the family very low income requirements. Interested parties are invited 
to submit comments on the issue of whether the Borough has complied with its very low income 
housing obligation. 

All comments must be submitted to the Borough of Cresskill and to Fair Share Housing Center 
no later than August 1, 2020. Comments are to be delivered to: 

Borough of Cresskill 
67 Union A venue 
Cresskill, New Jersey 07626 
ATTN: Borough Clerk 

Fair Share Housing Center 
510 Park Boulevard 
Cherry Hill, New Jersey 08002 


